

Minutes of KSARA Committee meeting 23.05.18
(Attendance TB, CB, HB, DL, CJ, AS Apologies CG, AC)

Agenda items and actions arising:

- Residents Forum
17th June 11-1pm Garratt Bar, Storyhouse
 - DL to draft invite, aiming for delivery 4 days before, all offered to help
 - Agreed on refreshments and numbers – HB to confirm with Storyhouse
 - Collate list of actions from original brief plus additions – TB
 - Agreed structure and content
 - Agreed to hold a raffle; committee will provide prizes – ALL
AS to purchase raffle tickets
- KSARA Card
 - Need to finalise deals & complete presentation showing deals – HB/DL/AC
 - Order cards (200) with signature strips - TB
- Homewatch
 - Need to chase up the sign installation again – CJ
- Planning
 - Awareness of opposition growing against Northgate Development
- Communication strategy
 - Presentation created and issued to committee – review in June committee meeting
- Anti-Social Behaviour at night
 - CCTV? Discuss at Forum to gauge residents thoughts
- Street party
 - TB to liaise and revert.
- AOB
Litter pick up – need to plan next date (June meeting agenda point)

Streetlight Bulbs – changing to LED bulbs? DL to follow up at Community Lunch (24.05.18)

GDPR – assume covered as people have option to unsubscribe and it's for recreational purposes.

Watkins-Jones – Hunter Street student housing; need to check if any changes from original plans? (June meeting agenda point)
Building next door to Telfords has been sold; TB to investigate plan to understand implications?

HB 25 .05.18